
 
 

 
           Notice to Competitors 

Wednesday 3 September 
Wednesday Pursuit 

                    
 
 
 

The race committee have made the decision to postpone the race for 
Wednesday 3 September  due to non-forecasted strong winds. 
 

 
Rationale:  
While no wind warnings are in place the current wind strengths as 
recorded at St Kilda are in the order of 25 knots gusting to 30.  
 
Advice from the Bureau of Meteorology Duty forecaster is that this wind 
will continue until the passage of a trough later this afternoon when the 
wind will moderate.   
 
Owen Church 
Sailing Manager 
1300 -  3 September  2025 
 


